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RECEPTION FAIRY TALE DAY

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
FEB

13th Reception Play & Stay 2-3 p.m.

14th Inset Day/Hearts & Voices

17th-21st Half Term

24th School re-opens

25th Pancake Day lunch

26th PTFA Disco

28th Gold Book Assembly

MARCH

2nd-4th Year 2 Bikeability

3rd Halle Trip – Years 3 & 4

26th PTFA Disco

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon KS2 Stop Motion Club/KS1 Musical 
Theatre

Tues Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Wed KS2 Musical Theatre

Thurs KS1 Hula Hooping, Yrs 4,5,6 Choir

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By: Laiyla & Noah, Year 6

This week Reception children dressed 
up as different fairy tale characters.

Brooke (who dressed as Elsa)  and 
Marco (who dressed as an Elf) said that 
they sang some songs and it was great 
fun!

SCHOOL NEWS

HEARTS & VOICES CONCERT
Our Junior Choir will be performing at the Hearts & Voices Concert at Blackburn Cathedral 
on Friday 14th February.  Tickets can be purchased from the Rossendale Hospice website 
www.rossendalehospice.org/events/handv. 

STOP MOTION ANIMATION AFTERSCHOOL CLUB
The KS1 Stop Motion Animation Club will be starting on Monday 24th February for 6 weeks.  
If you would like your child to take part, please book online at 
www.jamecoding.co.uk/courses.  

FUNDA HOLIDAY CAMPS
We are pleased to announce that during the Easter Holidays we will be offering a Funda
Holiday Camp at our school and are requesting that parents complete a quick survey which 
has been forwarded by email. 

PTFA DISCO
The PTFA are holding a disco on Wednesday 26th February.  Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
5.00 – 6.00 p.m. and Years 3 to Year 6, 6.30 – 7.30 p.m.  Tickets will be available from next 
week.

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY
Our next Gold Book Assembly will be held on Friday 28th February at 2.45 p.m.  We look 
forward to seeing you.

HOLIDAYS
A reminder that school is closed on Friday 14th February (Inset Day) and the following week, 
17th to 21st.  We will re-open on Monday 24th February.

BLACKBURN HAWKS

Blackburn Hawks are offering tickets for 
their game on Saturday 15th February 
for £1.  There is also an opportunity to 
skate for free on the following session.  
A skate hire charge of £3 per person will 
apply.

Please remember to return any orders 
for tickets to the office by Monday 10th

February.
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